
From: AEMAdmin@sdcounty.ca.gov
To: Potter, Andrew; Fang, Angela; Donnelly, Liberty; Temple, Nicole; Flores, Lauren; COSD, Redistricting; Hall,

David; Lau, Chim; Villa, Nicole; Van Wagner, Keith
Subject: IRC eComment
Date: Saturday, December 4, 2021 7:37:26 PM

You've received a new form based mail from
https://www.sandiegocounty.gov/content/sdc/redistricting/IRCecomment.html.

Values:

First_Name :
Cathi

Last_Name :
Wrench

E-mail :

Phone :

eComment :
Hi.  We have a small farm in North San Diego County.  The Farm Bureau brought to our attention the proposed
redistricting map along with their concerns for the agricultural community if it is approved.  They have
recommended option "Map version 13a v1-6" and I support them.  Please give additional attention to the impact on
CA farmers when you make your final decision.  Thank you.

Submit :
Submit




